
 

From: David Buitt
Posted At: Friday, May 14, 2004 8:57 AM
Posted To: spywareworkshop2004
Conversation: Spyware Workshop - Comment, P044509
Subject: Spyware Workshop - Comment, P044509

Dear FTC Staff:
 
If you can limit the unwanted spam I get I would be forever grateful.
 
That is why I have 3 active Email boxes. I try to use one for a normal Email box.  I use one mostly for
spam and the other one is mostly for my family.  I wish there was a way to tell the spammers that I did not
want or ask for this but there is not a way.  I also wish there was a way I could tell them not to sell my
information but as far as I know there is not any way right.  I like to get a few pieces of spam I want but
about 98% is unwanted junk mail.
 
If you could do something about this I would be very happy.
 
Thanks
 
David Buitt
 
 
The cool Dude is back.  You can not keep a good man down.
 
 


